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  Benefit Ride For Stroke Victim To Take Place Saturday.   

  

     

    

     

  

  Riders from all over the HIgh Country are asked to join in the &quot;Ride To Recovery&quot;
this Saturday, Oct 10, for Watauga County resident Jerry Riggan, who suffered a sudden stroke
in September. Registration is between 9-10:30am at Profitt's Grove Baptist Church on Meat
Camp Road. The ride will start at 11am with a cost of $25 per bike.   

  

     

  

  Door prizes, live music and a silent auction also marks the days events.   

  

     

  

  For more information contact Jeff at 828-264-4061, or 828-773-7444.  
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